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18th May 2022                  

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: School Blazer 
 
As you know, in September 2022 the school uniform is changing. It will be compulsory for all students to 
wear a school blazer every day when they return in the Autumn term. 
 
King Edwards VI Foundation will purchase one blazer for every child so as to keep the cost to a minimum 
for parents. Clive Mark Schoolwear have been into school to provide a fitting service but we have not been 
able to catch up with your daughter in school as she may have been absent, having a test or examination. 
 
Can you and your daughter please attend Clive Mark Schoolwear, Bearwood at your convenience to have 
her fitted for a blazer.  
 
Please hand this letter to the member of staff in the shop when you arrive. You will not be charged for this 
item of uniform. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Pearce 
Student Services and Administration Manager 
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